HFC Committee

From: Kathy Carroll <kathycarroll96763@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 12:13 PM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: Feral animal feeding testimony

As Maui County taxpayers and small business owners, we are writing to oppose bill 6.04.041 proposed by
Riki Hokama to prohibit the feeding of feral animals. Such a ban would not only be cruel to animals,
but also would be impractical and unenforceable.

We are stunned that Mr. Hokama and the County Council are spending energy on such a proposal, at the very
time when people are worried for their own lives and their small businesses.

We believe every ounce of energy by the Council should be going toward ensuring the safety and economic
wellbeing of the people they serve, and urge the committee to oppose this proposal.

Mike Carroll and Kathy Carroll (founder, Lana’i Cat Sanctuary, retired).
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